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International Travel 4176 

 

The Board of Trustees recognizes that there is an occasional need for international travel 

to advance the purpose of the District.  Except for the staff members employed within the 

Office of International Students and the campus abroad programs at FHDA, the 

Chancellor, in advance of the travel, must approve all international travel.  The 

Chancellor shall submit a report to the Board of Trustees of all international travel 

approved under this policy. 
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